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Dear Adam. 
 
In my written answer of 18 March, I said I would write to you in response to your written 
Parliamentary Question number 27978: 
 

“To ask the Secretary of State for Defence, if he will place in the Library copies of 
correspondence between Baroness Goldie and Lord De Mauley that followed the 
debate on Reserve Forces and Cadets’ Associations of 27 January 2020, Official 
Report, column 1304” 

 
Copies of a letter about the Tailored Review of the Reserve Forces’ and Cadets’ 
Associations that Lord De Mauley sent to Baroness Goldie on 17 February 2020, and 
Baroness Goldie’s reply dated 24 February 2020 were placed in the Library of the 
House on 5 June. 
 
A copy of this letter will be placed in the Library of the House. 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
JAMES HEAPPEY MP 


